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LD 2224 OUGHT NOT TO PASS.  There is no compelling reason to change Maine's 
existing firearm laws.  No changes to them would have prevented Lewiston or any 
other tragedies which are now part of modern society. Focus solely on repairing the 
broken mental health system in meaningful ways, and improving law enforcement 
methods.   Laws already in place would have prevented that shooting...we agreed to a 
yellow flag law, which was not followed.   Doubling down on failure is not 
acceptable. Mis-targeting the rights of lawful citizens is not, either. Ineffective and 
restrictive legislation is bad legislation, and these proposals are just that.
Thank you.


